
Michelle O'Neill Way!

On Friday, May 27, 2016, the City of Long Beach 
dedicated Oregon Street in Long Beach, NY as 

Michelle O’Neill Way at a street naming 
ceremony conducted by Police Commissioner 

Michael Tagney, City Manager Jack Schnirman 
and City Council President Len Torres. It is an 

honor and very meaningful for Oregon Street to 
bear Michelle’s name since Oregon Street was 
home to Michelle for all her life. It is an honor 
and a tribute to the Foundation that bears her 

name, the Michelle O’Neill Foundation to benefit 
children with cancer, and we are very grateful for 

this extraordinary acknowledgement.
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